
 
Wednesday, July 17, 2019 
 
To whom it may concern, 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments regarding the publication of REGDOC 2.7.1, 
Radiation Protection. The Radiation & Laser Safety Department at The Ottawa Hospital wishes to submit 
the below comment/question: 
  
Section 11 

           Requires clarification on how the licensee should apply the administrative controls to 
ensure there is no significant risk of intake of nuclear substances to workers who are 
breastfeeding. Are there levels of activity under which no action is required from the 
licensee for these isotopes: S-35, I-131, I-125, Tritiated water? 

 
Thank you. 
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